
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner 

Advisory 

    
6/12/2021 ADVISORY NO. 2021-1447 

 

Sharing with you the recently released PPA Administrative Order 02-2021 

with subject “Revised Guidelines on the Implementation of Mandatory 
Weighing of Export Containers” in the link below. 

 
PPA AO 02 - 2021 

 
In compliance to this AO, we would like inform everyone that, effective 16 

June 2021, we will be imposing the shutout fees for measured 

weights (weight taken upon arrival at the terminal) that are above 
or below 1,500 kilograms from the Shippers Declared VGM. Please 

note as well that only those with settled shutout fees will be included in the 
loading plan of the vessel. 

 
To provide you steps on how to pay the Shutout VGM fee in ACTS Online, 

please click on the link below: 
 

SETTLEMENT OF SHUTOUT (VGM) CHARGES 
 

Please share and disseminate among your team members for everyone’s 
guidance and compliance. 

 
Many thanks, 

 

MICT Management 
 

https://bit.ly/3gqX8JJ
https://bit.ly/3zk1nQ0

